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The Abbott Loop Community Council will meet Thursday, April 28" 2005 at the Abbott
Loop Church in the Southwest Conference room at 7:00 PM

PRESENTATIONS
1. Bill Johnson of CRW Engineering Group and Jacques Boutet, representing Municipality
Project Management, will give a presentation on the Independence Drive Surface
Rehabilitation Project, from Abbott Road to Colony Loop. Goals and Scope of the Project
is Pavement rehabilitation, ADA improvements, traffic calming, and sidewalk repair also
may be included. If you live in this area you should attend to give your input and know
what is going on in your neighborhood.

2. We will then have a work session and go through the Municipal Capital Projects list as
to ranking the projects as community priorities. We will also be reviewing for Additions
and Deletions to the list as community priorities. If you have road, drainage, park, lighting
traffic control or other projects in your area that need improvement or attention it is
important you bring these concerns forward for discussion and inclusion or deletion. This
is your chance to have input. Bring your neighbors, enjoy the refreshment and participate
in your community.

Legislative and Assembly Reports

Legislative and Assembly Reports: Legislative and Assembly Representatives will have
questions and answer period. ( Limit 5 minutes ea)

Committee Reports

1. Planning and Zoning Committee: The committee may have some cases for discussion.
2. Road and Transportation Committee:

3. Parks and Trails Committee:

4. By-Laws Committee: Up date by Chair

Old Business:

New Business:
Brief Discussion of City Ordinance governing Community Councils.

Adjourn:



UPDATE
1. If you are receving this newsletter by regular mail, and have a computer, we would
strongly encourage you to subscribe by e-mail for the newsletter and other announcements_

that are pertinent to our Councll Area. The Federation of Councils which operates under a
contract with the Assembly to provide newsletter mail out and email services to councils.

The Federation Web site is www.councils@alaska.net. We are going to be purging our mail

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS
Coming Up in May Meeting: Update on Electrical Line project on Abbott and update on
Water Line Installation from Abbott Loop Road. We will have Jim Lamson, Capital
Improvement Coordinator will give a presentation on projects scheduled for Construction
in our Area. We are going to invite the area Supervisor from Parks and Recreation to
discuss the progress on maintence of our current parks and update on future plans.

Workshops affecting our Area: (a) Parks and Recreation Dept.: Wednesday, April 27", 6-
9pm at Spring Hill Elementary School, to assess community priorities in our park areas
and system. (b) Long Range Transportation Plan Public Meeting: Monday, April 25™ 7.
9pm at Goldenview Middle School, Multipurpose Rm 15800 Goldenview Dr. Purpose is to
outline and discuss transportation plans and problems for the next 20 years. Now is your
chance to give your input.
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